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1. WERMAZER & L CEN R CAMETIAT > iFEIc DWW T RICBH S <230,

My main activity during the stay of course was collaboration with my host, Takashi Sekii. One
additional formal activity was delivering an NAOJ Colloquium, on 10 Oct 2014, which was entitled
‘On the main-sequence age of the Sun’. I also interacted daily with people in NAQOJ, including
visitors, and discussed a variety of topics. A more systematically organized interaction was with
the helio- and asteroseismology group in the Department of Astronomy, University of Tokyo. A few
times each we visited each other and discussed topics of common interest.

2. ARMHERZZEE L L TEONRBIC O W THEICBES <0,

The primary purpose of the proposed collaboration with Takashi Sekii was to estimate the position
and extent, in latitude, of the shear-free region in the solar tachocline. This is a very delicate
matter because the seismic signal is weak; yet the dynamical implications are important. We have
not yet completed the research, partly because, after discussion during the first few days, we
decided to change our tactic to what we believe to be a more robust method of analysis.
Nevertheless, we made substantial progress: helioseismic inversions and averaging kernels, which
are the bases of our analysis, were partly recalculated and prepared. A new analysis programme
was written and tested. Towards the end, we discussed near-future plans, including publication

strategy.

3. ZOHIEIZONWTANMEIERRHY L6, BEXLIIEEN,

It was very generous and kind of NAOJ to give me this opportunity to visit Mitaka. I would like to
express my deepest gratitude to everybody involved in this scheme.




